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Dear Pastor, church, and friends, 
 
First, I pray that God's abundant grace be upon each of you in Jesus Christ. Since we began raising 
support four months ago, the Lord has proven His mighty hand in our lives, using many of you to be a 
blessing to us!  
 
As we began preparing for deputation, I asked God to give us both a full and fruitful calendar. By His 
grace, we have nearly all of 2015 completely scheduled and a good start on 2016! We will be in 11 
missions conferences between now and Thanksgiving alone. Currently, 12% of our needed support 
has been committed from both churches and individuals; for this we are very grateful! 
 
With all of the decisions recenly made in our own nation, I am reminded of the situation in 
Scandinavia. In 1995, Sweden became the third country in the world to recognize same-sex unions. 
The first two nations to do so were Denmark and Norway, both of which are Scandinavian. Yet, 
these societies have no churches to turn to for those seeking that which is true, right and honorable. 
It's no wonder that a true worship of God has become nearly extinct among their people.  
 
We are praying now that God would prepare Scandinavian hearts to both hear and receive the 
gospel of Jesus Christ. The Holy Spirit will use the sword of God's Word; we only have to preach it 
and publish it. Please pray with us now for our future efforts in Scandinavia to abound by God's 
grace.  
 
For those of you that are more comfortable reading from a computer or mobile device, or if a letter 
ever gets misplaced or lost in the mail, all of our prayer letters are also viewable on our website at 
www.viajesus.org. There you can also see up-to-date pictures and news about Scandinavia and our 
ministry.  
 
Thank you for your continual prayers and support for the people of Scandinavia and our desire to 
win them to Christ. I pray that God's grace be poured out upon each of you and your respective 
ministries.  
 
May God bless each of you! 
 
Don and Beverly Sixt 
Landon & Laban 
 


